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Nehru Memorial Museum & Library
Teen Murti House, New Delhi - 110011
Grams : NEHRUMUSUM Phone : 23015026 
Fax :+91-11-23015026

Dr. N. Balakrishnan 
Deputy Director

No.F.01/DD/Misc/2006 
10 August 2006

Dear Shri Satyapal Dang Ji,

I write to you with reference to your letter dated 6th August, 2006. I also 

received the previous one. We have received all the material kindly sent by you 

through our Oral History team.

These valuable papers will be kept in the name of ‘Satyapal Dang Papers’ 

and ‘Vimla Dang Papers’. We would send you a formal agreement for your 

signature regarding the transfer of these papers to us. After fumigation of these 

papers, the work of sorting and listing will start. Once the list is prepared we would 

send you a copy of it for your reference.

We are also interested in the papers relating to the Kidney Scam of Amritsar 

and also on inter-party democracy. You may kindly send them to us as per your 

convenience.

I am extremely sorry for not replying to your last letter.

Shri Satyapal Dang 
Ekta Bhawan 
Chheharta- 143 105 
Distt. Amritsar (Pb.)

Yours sincerely, 

(N. Balakrishnan)
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Teen Murti House, New Delhi - 110 011 
Grams : NEHRUMUSUM Phone : 23015026 
Fax:+91-11-23015026

Dr. N. Balakrishnan 
Deputy Director

No.F.53-2071/06-OHD
August 10, 2006

Dear Shri Dang,

I write to thank you for the courtesy and cooperation extended to my 

colleagues Smt. Usha Prasad, Dr.(SmL) Gita Chhibar and Shri Subhash 

Chand during their recent visit to Chheharta(Amritsar). We are also 

extremely grateful to you for recording your reminiscences for our oral 

history project. I am sure that your interview will be a valuable addition to 

our already rich oral history archives.

Our thanks are also due to you for depositing your personal papers 

with our institution.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(N. Balakrishnan)

Shri Satyapal Dang 
Ex-MLA-Pb 
Ekta Bhawan 
Chheharta
Amritsar - 143105



Teen Murti House, New Delhi - 110 011 
Grams: NEHRUMUSUM Phone : 23015026 
Fax:+91-11-23015026Nehru Memorial Museum © Library

Dr. N. Balakrishnan 
Deputy Director

No.F.53-2073/06-OHD
August 10, 2006

Dear Smt. Dang,

I write to thank you for the courtesy and cooperation extended to my 

colleagues Smt. Usha Prasad, Dr.(Smt.) Gita Chhibar and Shri Subhash 

Chand during their recent visit to Chheharta(Amritsar). We are also 

extremely grateful to you for recording your reminiscences for our oral 

history project. I am sure that your interview will be a valuable addition to 

our already rich oral history archives.

With kind regards,

Yours^incerely,

(N. Balakrishnan)

Smt. Vimla Dang 
Ex-MLA-Pb
Ekta Bhawan 
Chheharta
Amritsar - 143105


	‎D:\SK\Satya Pal Dang_Punjab - Images\File No. 4\Sr No. 4.4\0001.jpg‎
	‎D:\SK\Satya Pal Dang_Punjab - Images\File No. 4\Sr No. 4.4\0002.jpg‎
	‎D:\SK\Satya Pal Dang_Punjab - Images\File No. 4\Sr No. 4.4\0003.jpg‎
	‎D:\SK\Satya Pal Dang_Punjab - Images\File No. 4\Sr No. 4.4\0004.jpg‎

